
MISSION COMMITTEE NEWS 
The Mission Committee has set up an account with Five Cent Fast 

Redemption Center in Barefoot Landing (Krony’s) Plaza. If you want 
to help the committee, tell your friends and family to return their cans 
and bottles there and add their refund to our account. The 10th of each 
month earns an extra 10% to the redemption amount. OPC members, 
continue bringing your cans and bottles to church and we’ll redeem 

them for you. Thank you! 
Redemption Center Hours: Mon-Fri 11-6; Sat. 11-3 

Writing of Joys and Concerns 
There is a prayer request card in the pew.  Please write down your 

prayer or praise request for us.  (Please print legibly).  Please put the 
prayer card into the offering plate during the offering so the pastor will 

include your joys and concerns in Prayers of the People. 

Touch Cards.   For the next several weeks we would like you to take 
the time to write a small note of appreciation to our staff at OPC for all 

they do. We will make sure they receive them. 
 

This week: Pastor Tedd, Donna Metherell, & Brandon Arva 
 

Just drop the note in the collection basket. Thank you! 

PRESBYTERIAN WOMEN TEA PARTY — SAVE THE DATE! 
Saturday, October 14th, 1-3pm 

FOOD SHELF CURRENT NEEDS: 

Cleaning Supplies are the current needs.  If you wish to donate cash, 

please see Jean Schult or Andy Resch. Thank you for your generosity. 

BIBLE 101 w/ Pastor Tedd 

The Bible is awesome. But, it can be hard to read and understand. We 

can help! Come join us on Thursday nights at 7pm starting September 

21st for Pastor Tedd’s Bible 101 class. You will walk away more com-

fortable with the Bible, able to read it and understand it better, and  

apply it to your daily life. And who knows, maybe you can start 

preaching, too! 

WOMEN’S BIBLE STUDY begins this Tuesday at 9:30am in the Oak 
Room. Title: “Giving God Your All.” Everyone is welcome! 

See Sharon Pittman for a book or more info  (247-4463). 
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